
April 7, 1990 

Gary Morgenthaler, Chairman 
Paul Newton, President and CEO 
INGRES Corporation 

Dear Gary and Paul: 

On April 4, 1990, I was confirmed by the Senate as an Associate Director of the Office of Science 
and Technology Policy in the White House. My appointment will be effective on April 8, 1990. That being 
the case, I hereby resign as Consultant and Corporate Secretary of the INGRES Corporation, effective 
April 8, 1990. 

For more than nine years, RTI and INGRES have been an important part of my life. My hope for its 
fortunes is undiminished, even though I will no longer have a formal role. Please accept on behalf of the 
entire Board my best wishes and my thanks for many years of friendly and const~uctive association. 

My sojourn in Washington is likely to be short, and I look forward to an opportunity of serving the 
Company again. 

Sincerely yours, (tir Euge e Wong L . ? ~  


